
 

 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

1.12.2023 

We have had a brilliant week this week, the children have really enjoyed singing all of our songs for our nativity.  

This week’s learning: 
In Phonics, the children have learnt; sh, th, ng and nk and the harder to read and spell word; push. In Literacy, the 

children have been reading Whoops-A-Daisy Angel (our nativity), retelling the story and drawing and labelling 

pictures from the story. In Maths, the children have been representing numbers 1, 2 and 3. They have been finding 

different number combinations to make these numbers. They have been explaining their findings in full sentences. In 

Expressive Arts and Design, the children have been recapping songs for the Nativity. 

Next week’s learning: 

In Phonics, the children will be learning; ai, ee, igh and oa and the harder to read and spell words; was, her. In 

Literacy, the children will be adding labels to drawings and photos of the Nativity. In Maths, the children will be 

learning 2D shapes triangle and circle. We will be discussing the features of these shapes and explaining in full 

sentences. In Expressive Arts and Design (EAD), the children will be practising their songs for the nativity. 

Golden leaves: 

This week these children have been awarded a golden leaf:  

Swallows:  

Toby for always being a brilliant role model and for sharing your ideas for sentences during Phonics.  

John for always joining in during carpet sessions. 

Swifts: 

Ellie for great focus on cutting skills and attention to detail. 

Jaxon for great singing in our Christmas play. 

Harry E for working so well as a teamwork bee especially in the small world area.  

Other: 
As the weather changes please make sure all hats, coats, scarves, gloves and boots are labelled. If you would like your 
child to bring in a pair of wellies to wear in the outdoor classroom they are welcome to.  
 
Please can we remind you that if your child’s costume for the Nativity is not yet in school then this is brought in on 
Monday 4th December ahead of the dress rehearsal on Wednesday.  

On Monday 4th December all the children will be taking part in a Reindeer Fun Run to support the brilliant Phyllis 
Tuckwell charity. The children will be provided with a set of antlers for them to wear on the day and take home. 
Sponsorship forms have come home and any amount you can donate would be appreciated. Please could we ask that 
your children come into school in their PE kits on Monday so that they can comfortably take part in the Fun Run.  

Just a reminder our Nativity performances are Thursday 7th December at 2pm and Friday 8th December at 9:15am. 

 
We hope you have a fantastic weekend and we look forward to seeing you at the Nativity performances next week! 
 
Best wishes, 

The Early Years Team 


